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26 January 2023 
 
 
Our Ref. FOIR 113 022 
 

 

Dear  

 
 

I refer to your request dated 14 December 2022 made under the Freedom of 

Information Act 2014 for records held by the Health Information and Quality 

Authority (HIQA).  

 

Your request was the following: 

 

Correspondence between the HIQA CEO and HSE CEO from September to November 2022 
Correspondence between the HIQA CEO and Department of Health Secretary General from 
September to November 2022 

 

 

I have now made a final decision to grant your request on 26 January 2023.  

 

Please note that the attached schedule lists one record found to be in scope 

regarding your request. 

 

Right of appeal 

If you are unhappy with this decision you may seek an internal review. In the 

event that you wish to do so, please e-mail foi@hiqa.ie. The appeal will 

involve a complete reconsideration of the matter by a more senior member of 

the staff of HIQA. Please note that a fee of €30 (€10 for medical card holders) 

applies in the case of an internal review of non-personal FOI requests. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Kathleen Lombard 

Board Secretary, Office of 

the Chief Executive 

mailto:foi@hiqa.ie



